Dear Parent/Carer,

In the table below, you will find the books and activities that staff have chosen for World Book Day 2020. 

	Class 
	Book(s)
	Activity

	Foundation Stage (F1 & F2) 
Four activities available run as a carousel. You are free to visit all four. More details in class.
	Sharing a Shell.  Barry the Fish with Fingers.
	Craft activities, sharing book bags and decorating biscuits.

	Y1
	The Fish Who Could Wish
	Tissue paper craft

	Y2
	Fidgety Fish and Friends
	Collage, colour washing and fraction work 

	Y3
	Sharing a Shell
	Shell design, friendship rules and rock pool research on ipads.

	Y4
	The Rainbow Fish
	Rainbow paper plate fish

	Y5
	Flotsam
	Photography & artwork

	Y6
	Commotion in the Ocean. The Boy Who Sailed the Ocean in an Armchair
	Poetry & artwork



Sign-up sheets are now available on classroom doors.  Parents can sign up for any class activity, any pupils who are not accompanied by an adult must stay in their usual classroom. 

For a reminder of how we celebrate World Book Day at The Ellis CE Primary, please see the original email (below). 

We hope to see you there. 

Miss A Saunders
Class Teacher/English Lead
The Ellis CE Primary School 


World Book Day 5th March 2020

We are getting quite excited now for this year’s World Book Day and would like to provide more information. As you may know, from Foundation Stage to Year 6 we will be using a variety of books based on the theme ‘under the sea’ for inspiration. We would love our children at The Ellis to dress up as anything related to our theme, some examples include:
         sea creatures
         Pirates (why not reuse the clothes from our Pirate Maths day?)
         mermaids 
         deep sea divers

First of all, we would like to invite you to come into school from 8:55 and share a story with your child, no sign up is required, please just pop into your child’s classroom in the morning. 

We would also like to invite you to come into school and attend a workshop with your child(ren). Each class will have a different focus and a sign up form will be available on each class door from Monday 24th February. Please note that for safety reasons we will only have a set number of spaces in each workshop, therefore, places are on a first come first serve basis. For safety reasons, children and adults will need to stay in that workshop. 

To solve the issue of parents trying to be in two (or more) places at once, as a staff we decided that siblings can select the same workshop. Children can select any workshop – it does not have to be the one that their class teacher is running.  

The workshops will begin at 9:10am and will end at 10:15am.

We will then be opening our ‘Underwater Reading Café’, where you will be able to treat yourself to tea and cake whilst diving into a book with your child. All proceeds will go towards school funds. The café will close at 11:30.

We would appreciate any baking and donations. We will also be holding a raffle and our brilliant book shop will be open. 

Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to seeing you there.
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